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11.1. 

REPORT 8 - 2023 

To:  MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL 

 

The Planning and Development Committee presents its eighth report for 2023 and 

recommends: 

 

PDC-0029-2023 

1. That the report dated May 2 2023, from the Commissioner of Planning and Building 

regarding the request by Lakeview Community Partners Limited (LCPL) to the Ministry of 

Municipal Affairs and Housing for a Minister’s Zoning Order (MZO), in association with File 

OZ 19/003 W1,1082 Lakeshore Road East and 800 Hydro Road, be received for information 

and forwarded to the Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing. 

 

2. That fifteen (15) oral submissions be received. 

 

PDC-0030-2023 

That the letter dated May 12, 2023 from Minister Steve Clark with respect to clarification of the 

Region of Peel's Official Plan modifications be received. 

 

PDC-0031-2023 

That the Memorandum dated May 15, 2023 from Andrew Whittemore, Commissioner, Planning 

and Building with respect to Minister’s Zoning Order 5645 Hurontario Street and 3355 

Hurontario Street be received. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


